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Comments: | fully support the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal. My priority for the Black
Hills is safe, healthy water for people, plants, and animals. With Rapid City's population increasing, the need for
reliable water is ever more important. We do not need another CERCLA site, for which we all pay dearly in both
cleanup costs and loss of public resources. The US Forest Service was established to protect watersheds from
damage. Please get back to that existential mission.



